The Honorable Fred Mrrul/
Harris, Newcombe, Redman & Doolin
Security Bank Buillding

Lawton, Oklahoma

Dear Fred:

Thank you for your letters with further reference to the
documents for Sam McGee.

Please do not hesitate to let me know any time we can cut
some of the red tape and speed things up.

With very best personal regards, | am
' Sincerely,
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February 2, 1963

Honorable A.S. Mike Monroney
United States Senator
Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C.
Re: Sam McGee
Dear Senator Monroney:
We have now received the copies of the documents we needed in
our file for Sam McGee from the Bureau of Land Management.
We are enclosing our check in the amount of $1.00, for the

cost of the documents.

Your assistance in this matter did wonders in cutting the
time involved, and Mr. McGee and I are most grateful.

Best personal regards.
Sincerely yours,

HARRIS, NEWCOMBE, REDMAN & DOOLIN

FRH/hb
Enclosure

NOTE TO TOM FINNEY, JR.:

Tom, you are a gentlemen and an expediter, and the next time
we get a big lawsuit in Washington, we will sure ask you to

be our local counsel. /M
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January 26, 1963

Honorable A. S. Mike Monroney
Member, United States Senate
Senate Office Building
Washington, D. C.

Dear Senator Monroney:

We have received the copies of the documents we needed in
our file for Sam McGee from the Bureau of Indian Affairs
Land Management office.

We are enclosing our check for the costs of these documents.
Your assistance in this matter is certainly appreciated.
Best personal regards.

Sincerely yours,

HARRIS, NEWCOMBE, REDMAN & DOOLIN

Fred R. Harris
FRH/ds

Enclosure: 1



